
Hi everyone, 
 
The Department of Geography and Planning (GPPL), Faculty of Arts and 
Science, at Queen’s University invites applications for a tenure-track faculty 
position at the rank of Assistant or Associate Professor in Human Geography 
with a specialization in Indigenous Geographies. Specifically, we are seeking 
an individual with expertise in urban Indigeneity and/or Indigenous 
community health. This position will have a preferred starting date of July 1, 
2022. 
 
GPPL has 25 faculty members working in diverse areas of human geography, 
physical geography, and urban and regional planning. The Department offers 
a range of undergraduate and graduate degrees and certificates, including a 
planned new BA program in Urban Studies. GPPL has a strong reputation as a 
research and teaching hub in social justice issues related to urban studies, 
health studies and community studies. Combined with our commitment to 
decolonizing our curriculum, GPPL is ideally positioned to contribute to the 
expansion of Indigenous studies and the BAH Indigenous major through this 
position in Indigenous geographies, focusing on urban Indigeneity and/or 
Indigenous community health. GPPL has a strong research presence in the 
North, so we also encourage applicants who focus on health and community 
issues in northern Indigenous communities. 

 
 
For the full job listing please see: 
https://www.queensu.ca/geographyandplanning/positions-available-queens-
geography-and-planning 
 
 

All the best, 
 
Dr. Dan Cohen 
Assistant Professor 
Department of Geography and Planning, 
Queen's University 
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